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January 8, 2007
To Whom It May Concern:

Eve (Hilgenberg) Hammond, a Master in Teaching Program graduate of The Evergreen State College in 1992, has asked for verification that she had taken the GRE.
Apparently this information is needed for her involvement with the UW principal certification and Danforth Educational Leadership Programs.
 
Eve was admitted to Evergreen’s Master in Teaching (MIT) program in spring 1990. Per our MIT 1990-1992 accreditation materials on admissions requirements at that time, all applicants had to submit an official GRE score. I can send you a copy of the supporting documentation if you need evidence.
 
Admissions files at Evergreen are not kept after five years. Eve’s certification file is here, but the GRE was not kept as part of that file.  What is in the certification file is a "Verification of Program Completion" form, which includes an item checked off for "admissions rating forms". At the time of her acceptance, those forms would have included a look at her GRE scores.
 
Please give me a call or email if you need further information or clarification. 
Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director MIT
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II  A2115

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



